
 
 

Last Updated: June 8th, 2022 
By Mr. Hayward 

 

On Thursday evening, June 2nd, the musicians of the TDChristian music department distinguished themselves 
in their first live, in-person concert in two years. The audience was warm and welcoming and provided 
tremendous encouragement and affirmation to the performers. In addition to Ascension, the Concert band, 
the jazz band and members of the choir, soloists, including Simeon Hwang on Piano, Evan Falconer on Guitar 
and vocalist Carmela Monaco delighted those in attendance. On June 3rd members of the choir were treated 
to a wonderful workshop on South African vocal and dance traditions. The picture above shows members of 
the TDChristian Jazz band after their performance at Canada’s Wonderland on June 8th. 

As we approach the end of the year, all those who are using TDChristian equipment or instruments from the 
Music Department are reminded that these items must be returned before June 17th. 

Any questions about the Music program should be directed to Mr. Hayward via private Edsby message or e-
mail at: hayward@tdchristian.ca 


